
LAST DAY OF VISA APPLICATION FOR 2019 

The last days of visa applications for 2019 are below due to the 

Christmas and New Year holidays office closure. 

 

We will NOT accept any applications after these days 

 

 Working Holiday Visa:    Monday 9th December 

 

 All Other Visas:   Thursday 12th December 

 

 Visa with COE:               Tuesday 17th December 

 

 

Our office will open again from Monday 6
th
 January 2020 

 

 

Please make sure to collect your passport by 

Tuesday 24
th

 December 2019 

 

 

 

The Consulate-General of Japan in Auckland informs you that 

WE CAN’T RETURN YOUR PASSPORT 

during the Christmas and New Year holidays even if those 

who need the passports urgently. 


